
02920 700 721 

bookings@penarthtowncouncil.gov.uk 

 

Mr John Griffiths MS 

Chair 

Local Government and Housing Committee 

Welsh Parliament  

Cardiff Bay  

CF99 1SN 

11th November 2022 

Re: Community Asset Report – One Voice Wales Reponse 

Dear Mr Griffiths, 

Penarth Town Council met last night, and the Local Government & Community Housing 

Committee Report on Community Assets was included for discussion on the Council’s Agenda. 

The conclusion of the discussion was to request a letter be sent to you concurring with One 

Voice Wales’s findings and to support a more strategic approach being taken when considering 

asset transfers in Wales. 

The asset and the community should be at the forefront of any decision to make a transfer but 

must be backed up by due diligence and support from the principal councils and Welsh 

Government. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Emma Boylan (Mrs) 

Town Clerk on behalf of 

Penarth Town Council 

Penarth Town Council 
West House, Stanwell Road, Penarth, CF64 2YG

Cyngor Tref Penarth 
Tŷ’r Gorllewin, Heol Stanwell, Penarth, CF64 2YG 
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